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Dear NAME,

On behalf of the Mid-America Chapter of the Association of Fundraising Professionals, thank you for your participation as an exhibitor at the 2016 MAC Conference. We appreciate your commitment to high-quality learning experiences for fund development professionals in our communities. 

With 268 registrants, conference registration exceeded our goals and the initial feedback that we have received is very positive. We tried a new format of internationally-known speakers leading longer sessions to facilitate deeper learning, and with the support of vendors such as you, we believe that we met our goal of hosting a world-class event in our own backyard. 

Please mark your calendars for the 2017 AFP Mid-America Conference on Fundraising, April 2nd-5th in Kansas City, Missouri. The chapter administrator in Kansas City is Mary Ontko and she can be reached at (816) 226-6383 or afpmidamerica@gmail.com. We hope to see you again next year!

Best regards,


Sarah Gilbert and Elizabeth Hansen
MAC Planning Committee, Exhibitor Sub-committee Co-Chairs


